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Happy March,
Spring has Sprung! It’s an exciting season as everything is starting to bloom
as are our PTSA activities!!
We are thrilled to finally be able to volunteer and see the inside of our
beautiful new school and excited host our Spring Fundraiser Event. It’s been a long
awaited 2 years and we can’t wait to connect with the school & community, in person.
We hope you can grow with us this Spring, enjoy this colorful season and have a
strong finish to the school year.
Please feel free to reach out if you’d like to get involved with any upcoming events.
We’d love to have you join our team.

As Always, GO Knights!
Casie Tubbs
president@kelloggptsa.org

DIVERSITY, EQUITY, INCLUSION

As we collectively “celebrate”
Women’s History Month…let us
remember that Black women,
didn’t gain the same voting rights in
the U.S. until 1965! That’s 46 years
AFTER “ALL American Women” (aka:
White Women), fought for & gained
voting rights in 1919/1920. That’s
4+ decades later & only 57 short
years ago. 

Asian Women didn’t gain voting rights
until 1952-but still before Black women.
Asian Women/immigrants gained voting
rights who arrived in the U.S. after
enslaved African peoples (that were
forced here centuries prior) before
Black women. 
Native/Indigenous Women: never? 
Perspective. 
Not All Women Gained the Vote in 1920

Keep reading!Lots of good info includingTrivia Night details!

http://kelloggptsa.org/
https://www.facebook.com/KelloggPTSA
mailto:president@kelloggptsa.org
https://www.pbs.org/wgbh/americanexperience/features/vote-not-all-women-gained-right-to-vote-in-1920/


Are you a member of Kellogg
PTSA? If not, it's not too late to

join Kellogg PTSA!

A note...a card...
an email...a 'thank you'

can go a long way!

THANK YOU!

THANK YOU
to everyone who

participated in the
pencil drive in

February!! The PTSA
was able to meet its

goal of donating 5,000
pencils to the school

and we are so
thankful for your

generous support. 

JOIN HERE!

MEMBERSHIP

We appreciate our

KMS teachers

and staff!

APPRECIATION

Let's let them know!

https://www.memberplanet.com/packetview/kelloggmiddleptsa/2021-2022kmsptsamembership


KMS PTSA POSITIONS

Want to join Kellogg’s PTSA Team for next School year?? We have open Positions to fill,
including our executive roles; President, Vice President, Treasurer & Secretary. As well as

others committee chairs.



Please reach out if you’d like to get involved or want to hear more info.
Email is at: executive-team@kelloggptsa.org

mailto:executive-team@kelloggptsa.org


REFLECTIONS

The Reflections

entry from Kellogg

Student, Angelina

Vaughn. Her

writing entry won

"Outstanding

Interpretation" at

the Washington

State judging level

which means it has

qualified for the

National

Reflections

Competition and

will be forwarded

to National PTA.

Results for the

National

Reflections

Competition will be

posted by National

PTA after May 1st.

Everywhere You Go
by Angelina Vaughn
 
Everywhere you go, there will be people in hunger or in pain,
filled with sorrow and emptiness and eyes that tears stain.
Everywhere you go, there will be people who are isolated,
waiting, and frustrated.
Waiting, waiting, waiting.
To be out of quarantine and the rooms that are suffocating.
More and more everyday
It seems like the overwhelming sadness is here to stay.
Everywhere you go, be a glimmer of hope,
Bring resilience when people are at the end of their rope.
Everywhere you go, be kind to those around you,
And others will be too.
Everywhere you go take care of others and put yourself in their shoes,
Knowing that everyone has different points of views.
Everywhere you go spread equality,
And together we will be
A world that makes other people have a feeling of belonging
In a new age that is dawning, and waking up to see
That there is a person they are meant to be.
Everywhere you go know that you’re not alone
And from problems like yours other people have grown.
Everywhere you go, be a leader and make the world a better place
And follow the dreams you dared to chase.
You don’t need to have a cape or superpowers, it’s just the little things
That brings
Joy and hope to people around you
That will make their skies of grey turn to blue.
A smile, a compliment, or time to say hello
Could possibly make someone’s heart go aglow.
The world isn’t going to change if you do nothing,
But if you strive for becoming
Someone who wants to change the world,
Then do small things with love starting with the people around you.



TICKETS!

Are you able to give
a hour to more?

Or donate a dessert
for the event?

If so, please sign up
below!!

VOLUNTEER
SIGN UP

FUNDRAISING

TICKETS ARE GOING
FAST!

OVER HALF OF AVAILABLE
TICKETS HAVE SOLD!
GET YOURS BEFORE

THEY'RE GONE!

BIG THANKS TO OUR SPONSORS!

LAKE FOREST BAR & GRILL
agency one 

https://event.auctria.com/b4a95ee9-8997-4ec5-b992-ac907bf0c4b7/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d4eacae23a5fac61-trivia
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d4eacae23a5fac61-trivia
https://neighborhoodgrills.com/
https://agencyoneluxe.com/


SHORECREST PTSA OPPORTUNITIES

kind + co NEKTER

For parents of 8th graders rising up to Shorecrest,
the Shorecrest PTSA Board has the following open

positions:  




Vice President (assists the president & oversees projects, as needed) 
Secretary (takes and disseminates meeting minutes)  
Communications Chair (manages newsletters, social media & website) 
Volunteer Coordinator (recruits & manages volunteers for projects and events) 
Advocacy Chair (informs & encourages advocacy on issues that affect the  
                            education, health and safety of students - an excellent                  
                             position for an  engaged student!



interested to volunteer for one of

these positions?

contact Martine at mcct57@gmail.com.  




https://www.kacevents.com/
https://order.nekterjuicebar.com/menu/lake-forest
mailto:mcct57@gmail.com

